Distributed at the Community Services Committee Meeting of September 16, 2019
Re: Item 3 - Oakville Harbour West Shore Master Plan - Walkway Lighting

Town of Oakville
Memorandum
To: Mayor Burton and Members of Council
From: Chris Mark, Director Parks and Open Space
Date: September 16, 2019

Subject: Community Services Committee Meeeting - September 16, 2019

Item 3 - Oakville Harbour West Shore Master Plan - Walkway
Lighting (Appendix E)

In the above noted report on this evening’'s CSC Agenda, at the time of printing,
Appendix E was unavailable.

Please find attached Appendix E, correspondence from Halton Regional Police Services
with respect to the walkway lighting.

Thank you

O Ml

Christopher Mark
Director, Parks and Open Space
Ext. 3111

c. Colleen Bell, Commissioner Community Services
K. Patrick, Manager Council and Committee Services
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HALTON REGIONAL POLICE SERVICE '

One Vision One Mission One Team POLICE

Rakesh Mistry

After looking at the site, | believe your best bet would be the standard 14-8” pole. Adding the 120
degree light shield would assist in blocking out the light to the residents on Walker St. The lights are less
desirable to vandals as it high up and creates a wider light path. The lights provide lighting to the
pathway which will eliminate culprit(s) any opertunity to hide in dark areas. Lighting is critical for parks
and paths as it can provide people to feel safe while walking on the path at night. It been shown proper
lighting reduces crime and the fear of crime.

After reading your below plans, | have no issues with the CPTED you guys did for the park and agree with
your plan. Please insure the Town of Oakville maintains the the site lines with both the trees and the
bushes.

Let me know if you need anything else,
Cst Harjeev Brar
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